Important Reminders

=> Remember to test your system at least monthly to make sure it’s working
properly, contact us if you’ve forgotten how

=>» Remember to renew your city alarm permit (usually annually) to prevent
more costly false alarm fines from your city

=>» Remember to contact our office if any of your alarm contacts have changed
to ensure the correct people are called in the event of alarm

=2 If you change your home phone services, make sure to inform our Service
Department, as it may affect the communication of your alarm system

=>You can get a discount on your homeowner’s insurance (most companies)
with a central station monitored alarm and fire system; make sure to notify
your homeowner’s insurance company by requesting an alarm certificate from
our Main Office

=>» Moore Protection is going green! If you would like to go paperless with your
invoices, please call or email us the email address you would like the invoices to
be sent to

=> Receive 3 months of FREE monitoring services for referring us any new clients
that sign up with our Moore Protection services!
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